## FRANKLIN PHONETIC SCHOOL

6116 E. Highway 69 PRESCOTT VALLEY, ARIZONA 86314

> PHONE (928) 775-6747 FAX (928) 775-6740 Email nilknarf@cableone.net

August 20, 2007

Town of Prescott Valley
Public Works Department
Christina Jan
GSI Technician
7501 E. Civic Circle
Prescott Valley, Arizona 86314

Dear Ms. Jan:

I am pleased to write this letter in support of the ADOT Transportation Enhancement Grant Application. I feel that this project will be a great improvement to the appearance and cohesiveness of our community. We have appreciated the additional parking which was provided by the phase I Prescott Valley Pipeline Path. It is not only functional but aesthetically pleasing. If this project is approved our school would be very excited about donating student art work for decorating.

While our organization would not be able to fit additional assessments into our operating budget we fully support your efforts in securing a grant for these improvements. Thank you for your efforts in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cindy Franklin

indy Franklin

**Principal**